
 

4th June 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Years 3 - 6  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Trip to Nottingham Ice Arena – Thursday 27th June 2019 
 
We are planning to take Key Stage Two children ice-skating at the Nottingham Ice Arena on Thursday 
27th June 2019; this promises to be both educational and fun.  
 
The children will walk to the Ice Arena, accompanied by their teachers, leaving school after lunch and 
returning before the end of the day. Children should wear their normal school uniform but will need to 
bring long thick socks and a coat as appropriate. There will be no cost for this trip.   
 
Please complete and return the consent slip below to Form Teachers by Friday 14th June 2019. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Miss A Cooper  
Year 3 Teacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
 
 
 

Trip to Nottingham Ice Arena – Thursday 27th June 2019 
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________   Class: __________ 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in the ice skating activity on Thursday 27th June 2019. I 
acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part.  I understand that there is 
some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risk involved. 
 
 I believe my child is medically fit to undertake this activity.  
 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________   Date: ____________ 
 

Please return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 14th June 2019 
 


